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23rd May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Nursery and Reception have recently been on their school trips. Nursery had a wonderful 
time at 'Smithills Farm' and Reception enjoyed a trip to 'Imagine That!' It was noted that 
all children are beautifully behaved and a real credit to the school. Well done Early 
Years children! We have lots of trips coming up when we return.  Please look at the dates 
grid we sent earlier this term or online if you're unsure of when your child is out on a trip.  
 
We have had lots of great sports events in and out of school this week. Thank you to all of 
the staff involved and well done to all of the children who have taken part.  
 
The sun has got his hat on hip hip hooray! The weather has started to improve which is 
amazing and we want to make sure that we are promoting sun safety in school. Please 
ensure that your child has a sun hat and sun cream in school on warmer days. Both hats 
and sun cream should be labelled with your child's name.  
 
I would like to say a huge well done to all of our Year 6 and Year 2 children who have 
been completing their SATs over the past 2 weeks. All children have worked extremely hard 
and we are so very proud of each and every one of them! Thank you to all for your support 
from home.  
 
Transition arrangements have already started in school in preparation for September 2019. I 
know that many of you are eager to find out more. We will make sure that all 
information, once confirmed, about class teachers and year groups is shared with you as 
soon as possible next half term.  
 
As you know, today is our last day of the half term. We hope you all have a lovely half term 
break and we will see you in 2 weeks for the final half term. School will re-open at 08.45am 
on Monday 10th June.  
 
Our final half term is extremely busy. All dates have been sent home already and are 
available online via the school calendar. Individual classes also have their half termly 
newsletters which can be found on the class pages, these have year group specific dates.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Harrison 
Headteacher 

 
 


